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ECE-Uncefact

From: Nonye Ayeni <n.ayeni@nepc.gov.ng>
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 2:59 AM
To: Kamola Khusnutdinova
Cc: ECE-Uncefact
Subject: Re: UN/CEFACT Project - United Nations Trade at a Elements Directory Review - 

Request for HoD support

Dear Kamola, 
 
Thank you for your email regarding the UN/CEFACT project "United Nations Trade Data Elements Directory 
Review (UNTDED)." I have reviewed the project proposal, and I appreciate the initiative being taken to enhance 
and streamline trade data elements within the United Nations framework. 
 
As the Head of Delegation, I am pleased to confirm my support for this project. I recognise its relevance to the 
scope and mandate of UN/CEFACT and believe that it will positively contribute to our ongoing efforts. 
 
Please let me know if any further input or assistance is required from my side. 
 
Thank you for your continued dedication, and I look forward to the progress of this important project. 
 
Best Regards,  

From: Kamola Khusnutdinova <kamola.khusnutdinova@un.org> 
Sent: 24 September 2024 13:38:29 
To: Nonye Ayeni 
Cc: ECE-Uncefact 
Subject: RE: UN/CEFACT Project - United Nations Trade at a Elements Directory Review - Request for HoD 
support  
  

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 
Dear Nonye,  
  
I am kindly following up on the below. Would you let us know whether you support this project?  
  
Thank you, 
Kamola 
  

From: Nonye Ayeni <n.ayeni@nepc.gov.ng>  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 5:35 PM 
To: Nadezhda SPORYSHEVA <nadezhda.sporysheva@un.org> 
Cc: ECE-Uncefact <uncefact@un.org>; Kamola Khusnutdinova <kamola.khusnutdinova@un.org> 
Subject: Re: UN/CEFACT Project - United Nations Trade at a Elements Directory Review - Request for HoD support 
  
Dear Nadezhda,  
  
Thank you for the reminder. 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from n.ayeni@nepc.gov.ng. Learn why this is important   
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One of my colleagues will be in touch with you. 
  
Thank you. 

Sent from my iPad 
 
 
 

On 18 Jul 2024, at 16:56, Nadezhda SPORYSHEVA <nadezhda.sporysheva@un.org> wrote: 

  

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

  
Dear UN/CEFACT Head of Delegation, 
  
This is a kind reminder concerning the request for support of the below project. 
  
Thank you for your kind consideration. 
  
Best, 
Nadya 
  

 
  
Ms. Nadezhda Sporysheva 
Economic Affairs Officer 
Economic Cooperation and Trade Division 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
  
Email: nadezhda.sporysheva@un.org 
Tel:  +41 (0) 22 91 74228 
Palais des Nations 
8-14 avenue de la Paix 
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
  
  

From: Nadezhda SPORYSHEVA <nadezhda.sporysheva@un.org> 
Date: Friday, 21 June 2024 at 10:17 
To: ECE-Uncefact <uncefact@un.org> 
Cc: Kamola Khusnutdinova <kamola.khusnutdinova@un.org> 
Subject: UN/CEFACT Project - United Nations Trade at a Elements Directory Review - 
Request for HoD support 

Dear UN/CEFACT Head of Delegation, 
  
A UN/CEFACT project “United Nations Trade at an Elements Directory Review” has been approved 
by the Bureau, pending three Head of Delegation support. You can find the project proposal on the 
following page on our CUE 
website: https://uncefact.unece.org/display/uncefactpublic/United+Nations+Trade+Data+Elements+
Directory+Review 
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The role of UN/CEFACT Heads of Delegation is essential for the proper functioning of our work, not 
only for the validations and approvals during the Plenary sessions but also for launching new 
projects. All projects that aim to create either a Recommendation, a Business Standard or a 
Technical Specification require three Head of Delegation support to be launched. This support, which 
does not imply a resource commitment from your organization or delegation, is greatly appreciated 
for all projects when possible. It simply recognizes that this topic is relevant to the scope and 
mandate of UN/CEFACT and that it would be a positive addition to our deliverables. 
  
If you would like to support this project, please confirm by replying to this email. 
  
Many thanks in advance for your consideration and continuing support! 
  
Best regards, 
Nadezhda 
  
  
  

 
  
Ms. Nadezhda Sporysheva 
Economic Affairs Officer 
Economic Cooperation and Trade Division 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
  
Email: nadezhda.sporysheva@un.org 
Tel:  +41 (0) 22 91 74228 
Palais des Nations 
8-14 avenue de la Paix 
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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